
 
 
 
 
 

Are you a Care Provider in the 
Adult Social Care Sector?

 

Would you like to share your experiences and views of pay 
and rewards in your sector? 
Are you able to offer pay and rewards that attract care workers 
and encourage them to stay in the sector? 
 

Our research project is investigating how pay varies in the sector and we would value 
your insights and experiences of what types of pay and reward practices are valued by 
care workers.  
 
This research, funded by the National Institute for Health and Care Research and 
sponsored by the Department of Health and Social Care, wants to hear from providers 
about the realities and barriers involved when trying to improve pay and rewards for 
care workers. Your involvement will give us important evidence and real world 
examples that can be used to help inform future policy.   
 
We would be happy to give you more information before you make a decision on 
whether or not to be involved. Please be assured that any information that you provide 
will kept both confidential and anonymous and no one who participates will be 
identified. 
 
We would love to hear from you. For more information please email Dr Gail Hebson: 
g.hebson@mmu.ac.uk and Dr Katie Willocks: k.willocks@mmu.ac.uk 
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